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Brett Felber 
        VS 
Ameren Missouri 
 
To whom this may concern. Just because I have dismissed my matter with the 
Missouri Public Service Commission doesn’t mean that Ameren has a free 
pass to harass me via by sending harassing letters to my mailbox. 
 
Since dismissing this matter, I have received two harassing letters from 
Ameren Missouri.  
 
In addition, it doesn’t give Ameren Missouri a free pass over the issues over 
the double billing, deposit and inaccurate taxes on my account. If they read 
my dismissal, I gave Ameren Missouri 30 days to rectify that with me, not 
continue or force me to pay something I don’t owe. 
 
Attached is what I have sent Ameren Missouri via certified. They have until 
May 27, 2024, to rectify the matter with me before I submit a complaint to the 
prosecuting attorney’s oOice regarding the counterfeit document.  
 
Attached is a copy of the certified mail receipt and all letters addressed to 
their legal counsel and Martin Lyons.  
 
I am asking the Commission to reach out to Ameren since they ignore me and 
tell them to immediately cease and desist of any further harassing letters.  
 
                                                                                                           Brett Felber 
                                                                                                         May 22, 2024 
 
 


